[to P.C. members]

John Earzman
Chicago, IL

sebruary 26, 1976 Gert 6 e

Political Bureau, Sw?
New York

JDear Comrades,

As I am sure you will agree, the events and declisions of the nost
recent plenum of the IEC were highly significant. In my opinion, if
they are loyally implemented by all sides, this will mark the
beginning of the reversal of a centrifugal trend which has plagusd
the International for several years now. As you know, I was able to
attend that meeting as an observer, and supported the positions put
forth by the majority tendency. I believe it would be beneficial for
the party to read a report on that meeting by a member of the SWP's
- observing delegation who supported the views of the ma jority. I am
therefore inquliring whether you would make it possible for a report
on the IZC written by myself to be circulated to the party as a whole
- through the internal information bulletin.

Comradely,
~John Barzman
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14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014
March 1, 1976

' John Barzman
Chicago

Dear Comrade Barzman,

_ In response to your letter of February 26,
1976, we suggest that you write a report on the
IEC meeting for the Internal Information Bulletin.
This confirms the message I gave to Joel Britton
over the phone on Feb. 28 asking you to prepare
such a report.

In order to get it in the Bulletin we should
receive 1t by March 10.

Conradely,

Doug Jenness
CIID Nad+d amndt NLLLAn



